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Board Adopts Resolution for Consolidation of Board Election with General Election 

 
At its May 14th Regular Meeting, the Nipomo Community Services District Board of Directors adopted a resolution to 

consolidate Board elections with the November 4, 2014 General Election. The Resolution provides for the election of the 

District’s Board of Directors to be included on the County-wide ballot. 

Three seats on the five-member Board of Directors will be contested this fall. Each seat is for a four-year term.  District 

residents who are interested in running for the open seat must file an application between July 14 and August 8.  

Candidates are responsible for all cost associated with filing and running for office. 

The District Board of Directors meets twice monthly and sets the policy direction for the District.  The Board approves the 

District’s nearly 8 million dollar annual budget and is responsible for hiring and evaluating the District General Manager. 

General Manager, Michael LeBrun, stated “the upcoming election is an opportunity for District customers  to get involved 

with their local governance.” 

Next Scheduled Regular Board Meeting: Wednesday, May 28th, 2014, 9AM, District Board Room 148 South Wilson, Nipomo. 

For more information, please contact the Nipomo Community Services District at 929-1133 or visit www.ncsd.ca.gov.  
 

 
### 

Established in 1965 to meet the health and sanitation needs of the local community, Nipomo Community Services is pleased to 
provide a wide variety of services throughout its district including the provision of water, sewer, and waste management services as 

well as lighting and drainage in limited areas. The mission of Nipomo Community Services District is: Provide our customers with 
reliable, quality, and cost-effective services now and in the future. 

 

http://www.ncsd.ca.gov/

